
Karen Herold
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LD 1750
Hello -- I live in Cumberland. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin 
Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use 
Advisory Council.  I like to walk and bike to get to appointments and errands, but I 
feel increasingly unsafe walking and biking on local roads. A bike and pedestrian trail
would go a long way toward improving opportunities for healthy commuting and 
exercise.


